
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please find attached a resource pack of support for during the half term holiday.  

Included in the packs are: 

• A ‘Signposting grab sheet’ with the main services available to families should you need to contact someone 
during the Easter Holidays when the family support team are uncontactable.  

• A De-Escalation leaflet for managing challenging behaviours. 
 
Please remember are school website has lots of useful information should you require any support over the 
holidays. 

 

Please note, If you are concerned that a child is suffering or at risk of significant harm please call Starting Point 

immediately on 01629533190. 

 

Wishing you all a happy Easter.   

 

Many thanks, 

Family Support 

 

 


